
Pam Aalderink 

From: Jeremiah Whiteley <jerewhiteley@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 4:28 PM 
To: Pam Aalderink 
Cc: Jerry Donovan; Paul Buszka 
Subject: Resignation Whiteley 

Pam, 

Please accept this email as my resignation from The City of Douglas Planning Commission effective immediately. 

I have enjoyed the opportunity to serve on the Planning Commission. However, scheduling for me has been an issue as 
the PC meets on Wednesday's and I often have to travel for work Tuesday - Thursday. 

I will continue to promote and work in any capacity I am able to serve the Douglas community. 

Thank you to Mayor Donovan, my fellow commissioners and all my friends at City Hall! 

Best Regards, 

Jeremiah "Jere" Whiteley 
(269) 720-3332 Cell 

"Make a career out of humanity, commit yourself to the noble struggle for equal rights. You will make a greater person 
of yourself, a greater nation of your country and a finer world to live in." 
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